

## Newsletter

## September 08

Hello everyone. Congratulations to all Subzero teams that have made it into the finals and to all players, coaches, managers and parents that have survived another season of basketball.

Next season there will be training for all Subzero junior teams on the first Monday back to school (Monday 6<sup>th</sup> October) at 4.45 pm. Information regarding teams, coaches, managers, training nights and fixtures will be distributed at this training session.

**Registration** forms have been collected and teams are being organized for next season. We hope they will be ready by presentation day. If there are any registrations outstanding they must be returned to Helan with payment via team managers as soon as possible. Otherwise team places cannot be guaranteed.

Presentation Day will be held at the Yarra Junction swimming pool on Friday 19<sup>th</sup> September. We will start with the miniballers and under 9s at 4.30 pm, followed by the 10s and 12s at 4.50 pm and the 14s at 5.20 pm. Hot dogs and a free swim will be provided for all registered players. Swimming finishes at 7.30 pm. If you are not staying please arrange care/supervision of your child with another responsible adult.

Could all players please turn up in Subzero uniform for a club photo.

We are considering alternatives to the club trophies that we give out every season. Some suggestions are mugs, drink bottles or team photos. If you have an opinion on this one way or the other please complete the section below and give to Helan or Simone... otherwise forever keep your peace!

Good luck for the finals!	
Name	Ph
I would like the children to continue to n or I think the following would be a good	

